

COUNTY OF SAN LUIS OBISPO HEALTH COMMISSION

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Date: February 5, 2019

Contact: Theresa Miranda

805-781-5520

tmiranda@co.slo.ca.us

County of San Luis Obispo Health Commission Recruiting New Member

San Luis Obispo, CA—The County of San Luis Obispo Health Commission is currently recruiting for volunteer members to serve on the commission.

The commission serves as an advisory board to the County Board of Supervisors and the Public Health Department on matters relating to health in the county. The commission consists of 11 volunteer appointees who are residents of San Luis Obispo County, of which six are consumer representatives, three are direct providers of health care, and two are indirect providers of health care.

The commission is currently accepting applications for one consumer representative. The deadline to apply is **June 1, 2019**.

In addition to attending monthly meetings on the second Monday evening of every month, commissioners serve on committees and should be willing to spend 10 hours a month doing commission-related work.

For more information and an application, call Theresa Miranda at the Public Health Department at 805-781-5520 or email tmiranda@co.slo.ca.us. Applications are also available on the Health Commission website at www.slocounty.ca.gov/health.commission.

###